Subject: WEEKLY UPDATE FROM TONY FARRELL

From: '"Tony'" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>

Date:  Mon, October 6, 2014 11:07 am

To: David. Crompton@southyorks.pnn.police.uk
Ce: Andy.Holt@Southyorks.pnn.police.uk (more)
Priority: Normal

Dear David,

Thank you for your email on Friday. I am sighted on a subsequent email sent on Friday afternoon by JAH to my own
specially selective group of senior officers in SYP. At the time of writing my own two emails to you last Friday, I was
unaware that it was JAH's intention to also write to you personally the very same day. Anyway, I hope over the weekend, you
and some of your senior officers got some opportunity to reflect on the contents and advice contained within JAH's
important message. I hope His message is received in the spirit of genuine concern in which it was sent. Personally, I think
we both sense that SYP are moving into a very challenging and interesting period. You are at a crossroads. If you are to
successfully steer and transform your police force, you will indeed need very special help. JAH's email was letting you know
that that special help is still freely on offer if you wish to accept it.

Given I'm not in the race for the SYPCC election, I have re-located away from area. So you need not fear that I will be on
one of my 12 hour vigils or shofar blowing exploits outside HQ when you meet and greet your SYPCC candidates this
afternoon. That said, I do intend making my presence felt in other ways at some stage very soon and South Yorkshire Police,
the city of Sheffield and the town of Barnsley will feature in part with the imminent release of a wide variety of film projects
with which I have been involved during the last twelve months.

Out of courtesy to you and to SYP, we had previously offered to give your senior command team a sneak-preview of certain
relevant material before its release into the public arena, but we took your non-response to our genuine offer, as a

decline. We remain hopeful that you will find the material, when you see it in the public domain for the first time, to be of
some assistance in your efforts to stamp out police corruption. On the other hand, if your efforts are not that

genuine, then you may not relish seeing some of the film footage, as parts may not be very edifying for you, given that, and to
coin a phrase of yours, our viewpoints differ on some key issues.

Kind Regards
Tony Farrell

Tony

Thank you for your e mail. I apologise for not meeting you in person to accept your dossier a couple of weeks ago, however 1
had wrongly assumed you might be outside all day. Nevertheless, it was clear to me from the detailed content that your
analytical skills remain sharp. I can see you will follow the PCC election with interest and on that basis the next month
promises to be an interesting time for both of us.

Kind Regards

David Crompton



